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To: Office of the Inspector General                                                           March 18, 2020 
     
The following is a response to the Report of Investigation concerning the fraud, waste and abuse 
by :  
 
Upon receipt of ROI on February 13, 2020, HR shared the information with the Division Chief, 

. Due to  continued theft of time after being coached and 
disciplined for the exact behavior on December 3, 2020, the agency decided to terminate 
employment.  A suspension hearing was held on February 28, 2020, pending the pre-termination 
conference that was scheduled on March 5, 2020.  The termination was made final on March 9, 
2020. 
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